
 

 

CITY OF MOOSE JAW 
ANSWER TO ENQUIRY 

 

 

 
DATE:  December 31, 2019                           File No. 400-3 

 

TO:  City Council 

 

FROM:  Department of Financial Services 

 

SUBJECT: Answer to Enquiry #15 of 2019 – Dumping Fees from Demolition of Union 

Hospital 

              

 

At the regular meeting of City Council held on December 9, 2019, Councillor Swanson 

submitted the following written enquiry: 

 

“What, if any, funds were received from the dumping of demolition material from 

the union hospital?” 

 

A review of landfill charges for the spring of 2016 indicates the following landfill charges 

were levied to Silverado Demolition for the demolition of the Moose Jaw Union Hospital: 

 

   April 2016  $26,005.20 

   May 2016  $  7,464.40 

   June 2016  $  2,915.20 

      $36,384.80 
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